
You do not place God first in 
everything. 

 
1st-I am the Lord your God; you 

shall not have strange Gods before 
me. 

You put TV, music, video games, 
homework, friends or other things 
before your relationship with God. 
  

1st- I am the Lord your God; you 
shall not have strange Gods before 

me. 

You value money, power, 
popularity, or objects more than 

God. 
 

1st-I am the Lord your God; you 
shall not have strange Gods before 

me. 

You forget to make time for God 
alone to pray. 

 
1st-I am the Lord your God; you 

shall not have strange Gods before 
me. 

You have been involved with 
superstitious practices or have 
been involved with the occult. 

 
1st-I am the Lord your God; you 

shall not have strange Gods before 
me. 

You doubted or denied that God 
existed. 

 
1st-I am the Lord your God; you 

shall not have strange Gods before 
me. 

You use God’s name in anger or in 
a bad way. 

 
2nd- You shall not take the name of 

the Lord your God in vain. 
 

You make oaths or promises with 
God’s name that you don’t keep. 

 
2nd- You shall not take the name of 

the Lord your God in vain. 
 

You insulted a sacred person or 
abused a sacred object. 

 
2nd- You shall not take the name of 

the Lord your God in vain. 
 

You try to get out of going to Mass 
on Sunday. 

 
3rd- Remember to keep holy the 

Lord’s Day. 
 



 
You do not keep the Lord’s day 

holy. 
 

3rd- Remember to keep holy the 
Lord’s Day. 

    

 
You do unnecessary work on 

Sunday. 
 

3rd- Remember to keep holy the 
Lord’s Day. 

  

 
You deliberately miss Mass on 

Sundays or Holy Days of 
Obligation. 

 
3rd- Remember to keep holy the 

Lord’s Day. 
 

You do not observe Sunday as a 
family day and a day of rest. 

 
3rd- Remember to keep holy the 

Lord’s Day. 
 

 
You do not pay attention during 

Mass. 
 

3rd- Remember to keep holy the 
Lord’s Day. 

 

 
You do not come on time for Mass. 

 
3rd- Remember to keep holy the 

Lord’s Day. 
 

 
You leave early during Mass. 

 
3rd- Remember to keep holy the 

Lord’s Day. 
 

 
You talk back to your parents and 
treat them is a disrespectful way. 

 
4th- Honor your father and your 

mother. 
 

 
You do not do your chores when 

you are asked to. 
 

4th- Honor your father and your 
mother. 

 

 
You fail to show your parents love 

because it doesn’t seem cool. 
 

4th- Honor your father and your 
mother. 

 



 
You neglect your duties to your 

spouse and children. 
 

4th- Honor your father and your 
mother. 

 

 
You do not take care of your 

elderly parents. 
 

4th- Honor your father and your 
mother. 

   

 
You purposely try to hurt 

someone. 
 

5th- You shall not kill. 
 

You abuse alcohol and/or drugs. 
 

5th- You shall not kill. 

 
You encourage someone to hurt 

others or themselves. 
 

5th- You shall not kill. 
 

 
You harm your own body or those 

of others. 
 

5th- You shall not kill. 
  

 
You have endangered yourself or 

others. 
 

5th- You shall not kill. 
 

 

 
You have serious thought of anger 

and hatred toward others. 
 

5th- You shall not kill. 
 

 
You do disrespectful things to your 

body or to others. 
 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 
You have impure thoughts. 

 

 
6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 



 
You are not faithful to your spouse 

in thought or in action. 
 

 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 

You have been disrespectful to the 
opposite sex. 

 

 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 
You do not dress modestly. 

 

 
6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

You watch movies, TV, plays, etc. 
that are immoral (not respectful). 

 
 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 

 
You read or look at things that are 

impure. 
 

 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 
You use impure or suggestive 

words. 
 

 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 
You tell stories or jokes that are 

impure or listen to them. 
 

 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 
You take things that don’t belong 

to you. 
 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

You borrow things and you 
purposely do not return them. 

 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

You vandalize or break other 
people’s property. 

 
7th- You shall not steal. 

 



 
 

You waste time at work, school, or 
at home. 

 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

 
You do not pay your debts 

promptly. 
 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

You help someone take something 
that is not theirs. 

 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

You bought or accepted stolen 
goods. 

 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

 
You refuse to pay a just wage to 

another. 
 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

 
You shoplift. 

 
 

7th- You shall not steal. 
 

 
You gossip about someone. 

 
8th- You shall not bear false 

witness against your neighbor. 
 

 
You point to other people’s faults 

unnecessarily. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You lie about something that you 

know isn’t true. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You don’t tell the whole truth. 

 
8th- You shall not bear false 

witness against your neighbor. 
 



 
You have spoken behind 

someone’s back. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You revealed information about 
someone that should have been 

kept confidential. 
8th- You shall not bear false 

witness against your neighbor. 
 

 
You tell slanderous (false and 

damaging) things about another. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You lied about something so that 

you wouldn’t be punished. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You spread rumors that are not 

true about someone. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You brag or boast about yourself 

to look better than you are. 
 

8th- You shall not bear false 
witness against your neighbor. 

 

 
You want someone else’s 

wife/husband. 
 

9th- You shall not covet your 
neighbor's wife. 

 

 
You want to destroy what others 
have because you can’t have it. 

 
10th- You shall not covet your 

neighbor's goods. 
 

 
You always think about things that 

you don’t have. 
 

10th- You shall not covet your 
neighbor's goods. 

 

 
You are jealous of what other’s 

have. 
 

10th- You shall not covet your 
neighbor's goods. 

 



 
You are envious of what your 

friend has. 
 

10th- You shall not covet your 
neighbor's goods. 

 

 
You are not married and have 
engaged in sexual activity with 

someone. 
 

6th- You shall not commit adultery. 
 

 
  

  

  

  


